
Here is the classroom supply list for the 2024-2025 school year. I do supply
my students with the essential items for the beginning of the year. With
some of the items you send to school with your students, we will use them
to replenish our supplies throughout the year.

Please have your child come to school with these items on the first day:
Backpack
Pencil Box with Name
#2 Pencils
Expo Markers
Glue Sticks
Dry Eraser Eraser or dry clean sock
1 box of 16 Crayola Crayons
Colored Pencils
1 Box of Crayola Markers
2 containers of playdough

Wish List:
Tissues, Baby Wipes, Clorox Wipes, Ziplock Baggies, Copy Paper, Animal
Crackers, Goldfish Crackers, Cheese and Crackers, Granola Bars, etc…
Fruit Snacks, Plain M&M’s, Gummy Bears, Skittles, etc…

Parents, if you haven’t done so already, please get in the habit of reading a
bedtime story every night to your children. Please practice writing your
name. Practice your letters, sounds, and numbers.

Thank you and I look forward to meeting you all very soon!
Mrs. Knox


